
 

 

PATIENT SAFETY DOCUMENT 
 

All patients and employees of PAIN MANAGEMENT 

CENTER OF LONG ISLAND are encouraged to speak 

up about patient safety.  If you see anything here 

that raises a concern in your mind about the safety 

of our patients, please talk to Dr. Neil Kirschen, Dr. 

Robert Iadevaio, or a member of our staff.  Your 

concerns are taken seriously. 

 

After speaking with one of us, you may pursue your 

concerns further by calling The Joint Commission at 

1-630-792-5000.   

This office is an outpatient surgical facility 

credentialed by the Joint Commission and respects 

its ideals. 

 


